
 

Parish Life 

 

Tuesday, November 10                                                          

Living Rosary 6:30-7:30p.m.                                                

Join us for the living rosary in the church as we 

continue to pray for Mrs. Sieber. 

 

Thursday, November 19                                                 

Parish Library - 6:30-8:00p.m.  

The Adult Enrichment Committee has created this 

library in the lower church and it is almost ready to 

open. They have asked the Confirmation Prep 

Program to put stickers on the organized books to 

clearly mark each category and to decorate the 

bulletin boards. 

 

Sunday, November 22                                            

Thanksgiving Ecumenical Service & Reception - 

6:30 -8:00p.m.  Our parish is hosting this event for 

the town of Simsbury. Ten volunteers are needed 

to pass out pamphlets at the entrances of the 

church and serve food in the Parish Center. Please 

dress appropriately as you will be representing our 

parish. (This is also Faith Formation) 

 

Faith Formation 

Thursday, November 12 

Memorial Mass for the Deceased - 7p.m. 

During the month of November, we 

especially remember all who have gone 

before us. 

 

Tuesday, November 24                                   

Deacon Art's Bible Study -7:00-8:00pm  

Grab a Bible and a friend! We all have so 

much to learn from Deacon Art. There are 

always extra chairs in the Parish Center. 

http://usccb.org/bible/books-of-the-

bible/index.cfm 

 

GENERAL - Thanksgiving Break                     

Attend Mass at another Catholic Church 

over the Thanksgiving break. Bring back a 

bulletin and write a short paragraph about 

what was interesting about the 

experience. 

 

 

Community Service 

Sunday, November 8 IGNITE sandwich 

making 7:40-9:00p.m.  This is an IGNITE 

outreach night for the residents of Saint 

Elizabeth House in Hartford. Please bring a 

pound of deli meat and a pound of cheese. 

We'll supply the bread, 

 

Tuesday, November 17 

Governor's House Mass - 2:15-4:00p.m. 

Father Garcia will be celebrating Mass for 

the residents. Those who live in this 

assisted living facility truly enjoy attending 

Mass with you.  

 

Wednesday, November 18 

Turkey Trot - after school to 8:00p.m. 

Our beloved parishioner, Mr. Jack Bannan, 

started this frozen turkey drive for 

FoodShare. The goal this year is 2,015 

turkeys. Help us load the refrigerated 

truck for an hour or two in the Henry 

James Middle School parking lot!  
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